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Dear parents/carers, 

 

Thank you 

A big thank you from the pupil councils for your donations today. They haven't yet totalled the 

money raised, but will let you know when they have. As ever, our councillors did a fantastic job of 

organising an exciting event to raise money for those in need. 

 

Year 6 Confirmation Classes 

Y6 parents/carers should have received an email earlier this week from Sandra about the 

confirmation classes starting for Year 6 pupils towards the end of April, before the confirmation 

service on Sunday 23rd June. Please do get in touch with the Benefice Office if you would like to 

register your child for these classes (all details were in Sandra's email). 

 

Parents' Evenings (Weds 20th March and Mon 25th March) 

Most people have now secured their parents' evening slots - if you haven't yet made an 

appointment, please get in touch with Sandra asap. A reminder that appointments are 

scheduled to last no more than ten minutes and it is important that we try to stick to this to avoid 

parents/carers from having to wait around. I'd also like to take this opportunity to ask you to speak 

to your child's class teacher as and when you have a query or concern during the school year: 

don't save them up for parents' evening as normally any concerns can be sorted out with a quick 

conversation or dojo message.   

 

Year 5/6 trip to Lytham (Thursday 21st March) 

Thank you to those who have returned their reply slips and paid for the trip on ParentPay. If you 

haven't yet done so, please can you do this asap?  

 

FOSS Meeting (Thursday 21st March) 

This will take place straight after school in the Year 3/4 classroom and it would be fantastic to see 

as many of you there as possible.  

 

Rev Karen leading worship (Monday 25th March) 

This will start at 2.45pm in the school hall and you're very welcome to join us. 

 

Easter egg decorating competition (Tuesday 26th March) 

If your child wishes to take part in the annual hardboiled easter egg competition, please send 

them in today for judging. All entrants will receive a chocolate reward with bigger prizes for the 

winners. 
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School choir mini performance (Tuesday 26th March) 

You are warmly invited to join us in the school hall at 2.45pm to listen to what the choir have been 

working on this term. 

 

End of term Easter Service (Wednesday 27th March) 

Join us in church for a 9am start as KS2 lead us through our end of term Easter Service, during 

which awards will be presented to this term's trophy winners. 

 

End of term (Thursday 28th March) 

Lots of Easter fun on our last day of school before we finish for the holidays at 3.15pm. 

 

Return to school for the summer term (Monday 15th April) 

 

If you have any questions or queries about any of the above events, please get in touch. 

 

Wishing you a lovely weekend,  

 

Louise Quayle 

 

Co-Headteacher 

 

 


